Clavering School Harvest Festival

Tuesday 10th October 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,
We will be celebrating Harvest during the week commencing 9th October including a special whole school assembly on the Tuesday where each class will share work connected to harvest with each other.

During this time, we encourage the children to think about the needs of others both locally and in the wider world whilst being grateful for what they have.

We kindly ask if you feel you can, donate food items which we display and then send to the Uttlesford Food Bank in Saffron Walden.  Currently the food bank is low in stock of the following items:
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CEREAL

TINNED VEGETABLES

UHT MILK

COOKING SAUCES (NOT PASTA SAUCE)
INSTANT MASH

TINNED FRUIT

CUSTARD

TABLE SAUCES E.G. KETCHUP, MAYO,
BROWN SAUCE

VEGETARIAN OPTIONS (E.G. TINNED VEG
CHILLI)

NOODLES/POT NOODLES

'SAVOURY SNACKS - BREAD STICKS, RITZ
CRACKERS, CRISPS ETC

WASHING-UP LIQUID.
TOILET PAPER

NAPPIES SIZE 4 UPWARDS
DOGFOOD
'DEODORANT/SHAVING FOAM
JAM/PEANUT BUTTER/

RICE PUDDING

STUFFING

STEAMED PUDDINGS
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We would be so grateful if you could send one or some of the listed items into school with your child before or during our Harvest week.


We will ensure that all donations will go to those who need it at this time.





Many thanks for your help,





Mrs Course


�





�HYPERLINK "https://uttlesford.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/"��Donate food | Uttlesford Foodbank�

















